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What’s been 

happening 

this term? 

The Spring 

Term 

Newsletter 

Clockhouse 

This term has been a very exciting term yet again at Clockhouse! 

Year 1 have been learning all about the Great Fire of London, 

Year 2 have learnt about nursing during the Crimean war, Year 4 

were finally able to enjoy their Egyptian day, Year 5 have been 

learning much about The Maya and Year 6 have been learning 

all about  World War 2 and its local impact. 

A little late, but worth the wait! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I like history 

because we 

learn about 

exciting 

things! 

I like it best 

when we get 

to look at 

sources and 

we have to 

think about 

what they tell 

us because it’s 

challenging, 

but it is fun! 

Our golden threads help us to link our 

learning!  

In Year 1 the children have 

been learning about the 

Great Fire of London. 

The’ve been thinking about 

how this changed what 

London looked like, 

sequencing events 

chronologicaly  and 

writing their own 

questions! 

In Year 2 the children have 

learnt all about nursing 

during the Crimean war, 

they learnt about the life 

of Florence Nightingale, 

wrote a diary entry 

imagining how she felt 

and considered her legacy 

today. They then moved 

on to learn about Mary 

Seacole, before debating 

who most deserved a 

statue!  



 

 

I love it when 

we get to use 

sources and 

research to 

answer 

historical 

questions! 

I enjoy it 

when we get 

to have 

debates and 

think about 

our 

arguments 

for and 

against!  

In Year 5 they have benn 

all about The Maya! 

They have considered how 

a civilization could thrive 

in the jungle, compared 

them to other civilizations 

they have studied, 

considered some of their 

achievements and looked 

at their achitecture! 

Plus of course a chocloate 

workshop!  

Year 6 have been 

studying World War 2. 

They have leanrt about 

the causes of the war, 

considered 

appeasement and 

developed an 

understnding of what 

life would have been 

like on the home front. 

They have also visited 

the Docklands Museum.  


